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DATE: August 28, 2017 

 

SUBJECT: Extension Notice 

 

RE: Jones Plaza Re-Design Project RFQ 

TO: All Prospective Respondents 

 

 

 

Due to severe weather conditions in the Houston area, Houston First Corporation has elected to extend 

the SOQ submission deadline for the Jones Plaza Re-Design Project RFQ one calendar week, as follows: 

 

DUE DATE: Noon on September 12, 2017 (“Submission Deadline”) 

 

 

This Extension Notice becomes a part of the RFQ upon issuance and supersedes any previous 

specifications and/or provisions in conflict therewith. By submitting their SOQ, Respondents are 

deemed to have received all such notices and to have incorporated them into their proposal. 

 

 


